
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Thursday, 2 December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Although our school effectively operates as one school, we are still officially a 

federation between two schools. Thus, there is a requirement to apply for a 

place in the Junior School through Haringey admissions.  

It is time to make this application for your child to join South Harringay Junior 

School in September 2022. We can assure you that a place is guaranteed, as 

long as you fill in the admissions form by January, 15 2021. This is best done 

online at www.eadmissions.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet, or 

need assistance filling in the form, please contact our office team.  

If Covid restrictions allow, we will hold a transition information meeting  in the 

summer term for parents/carers. Children currently in the Infants School will 

make several visits to the Junior building during the summer term to help them 

make a happy transition.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

